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1. An alloy consists of gold and copper in the ratio 1: 
19.  Find the percentage composition of gold in the 
alloy. 

 
2. A child covers a distance of 2 kms by walk, 3 kms by 

boat, and about 5kms by cycle to reach the school.  
What percentage of the distance is covered by boat? 

 
3. A company has about 30 managers, 60 supervisors, 100 

technical staff and about 210 laborers.  What 
percentage of the staff in the company are 
supervisors? 

 
4. Three friends together invest $40,000, $60,000, 

$100,000 respectively and purchase land for farming 
purpose.  What proportion of the farm is owned by the 
second friend? 

 
5. A woollen sweater has a mix of cotton and wool in the 

ratio 2: 3.  Find the percentage composition of 
cotton in the sweater. 

 
6. A waste from a restaurant has about 50 pounds of food 

waste, 12 pounds of green vegetable waste, 10 pounds 
of plastic waste.  What percentage of the waste is 
composed of green vegetable waste? 

 
7. The ingredients of a cake include wheat, sugar, and 

chocolate in percentage composition of 800grams, 100 
grams, 700 grams respectively.  Find the percent 
composition of sugar in the cake 
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8. In a house the monthly expenses include $500 for 
education, $800 for food, $1200 for rent.  What 
percentage of the monthly expenses is the food 
expenses? 

 
9. A student received marks of 30 for project, 55 for 

class assignment, 85 marks for class test, 30 marks 
for behaviour. What is the percent composition of 
marks received for behaviour? 

 
10. A news website has visitors who are 60% old 

people, 30% are middle aged people, and 10% are 
teenagers.  The total number of visitors to the 
website are 6000.  Find the number of old people who 
visit this website. 
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1) 5% 

2) 30% 

3) 15% 

4) 30% 

5) 40% 

6) 16.67% 

https://www.cuemath.com/?utm_source=website&utm_medium=pdf&utm_campaign=math-worksheets
https://www.cuemath.com/?utm_source=website&utm_medium=pdf&utm_campaign=math-worksheets


 

                                      

www.cuemath.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

7) 6.25% 

8) 32% 

9) 15% 

10) 3600 
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